
Schoolgram December 16, 2021

For a relative of the Cano family in
hospice care.

For Conrad in the 6th grade who is
recovering from surgery.

For those who are alone or grieving
during the holiday season.

Please let us know if your family has an intention
you would like us to include in our  schoolgram.

We Pray:
Dear Lord, don't let us miss You this
Christmas season. Help us to simplify
our activities and traditions so we can
focus our celebration on Your birth and
keep those around us safe. Thank You
for being the Prince of Peace, and we
ask You for that peace to reign in our
hearts. Thank You for the simple but
life-changing message of Your love for
us. In Jesus' Name, Amen.

Calendar:

12/17

● Dress down: Holiday theme

12/20-1/3

● Christmas Break

12/25

● Merry Christmas

1/1

● Happy New Year

1/4

● Classes resume

● BGCS North South bus route

1/6

● School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 4)

From the Principal:
I wanted to take this opportunity to wish you all a very merry Christmas
and a wonderful start to the new year!  May God bless the time you spend
with your families and keep all those who are traveling safe. I am praying
that 2022 brings everyone health and happiness.

I will see the students back at school on Tuesday, January 4th and can’t
wait to hear about their Christmas surprises!

God’s Blessings,
Andrea Puhl

From the Office:
● Playground help 1/5-1/7: We are in need of  a supervisor for playground

when we get back from break Wednesday through Friday.  The shift is from
11:20 am - 1:15 pm.  Please let Mrs. Rath know if you are able to help out,
schooloffice@stalschoolbg.org. Also, if you know of anyone who would like
to be part of our team next semester, please have them reach out.

● January Extended Day sign up: https://forms.gle/QokvRSFz6MN2mx8bA
Due 12/30/21.

● Spirit Wear order was delivered this morning and will be sent home today.
Anyone who ordered a gift has been notified to make arrangements.

● BGCS North South bus routes will run the Tuesday we get back from break.
Please update the Pikmykid app with your child’s (North or South) bus.

● School Mass can be viewed online.   The link for mass at 2:10 pm on
Thursday, January 6th: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MjkzMTk5Ng

Christmas Blessings
From the Faculty and Staff of St. Aloysius School
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We currently have one student on their last day of quarantine for an exposure at home.

We continue to strongly encourage mask wearing.

From the Parish:

Caroling, Cookies, Cocoa, and Charlie Brown
Saturday, December 18th

**See the attachment for more details.**

Advent Prayer Tree Activity
In Advent we prepare our hearts through prayer and giving. We have been invited to join
our parish Faith Formation Families in this optional activity. If you would like to
participate, please, use the attached ornament template and images to create a family
prayer ornament. Write the prayer on the ornament and color and decorate it using the
images provided or your own creativity. You can choose to create one per family or
members can create their own.  Don't forget to punch a hole and add yarn to hang them.
Bring them to the church narthex and hang them on the Advent prayer tree there. Let's
fill the tree by the weekend of 12/12, but any time is truly fine.


